
MEMO 
 
To:  File – E. L. Baxter Davidson Historic Markers and Monuments 
From:  HLC Staff 
Date:  July 27, 2021 
 
Re: Comments from State Historic Preservation Office on Designation Report and 

Exhibit for Williams Memorial Presbyterian Church Wall and Marker, Charlotte 
 
 
By email dated March 18, 2022, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 
Designation Report and Exhibit for the Williams Memorial Presbyterian Church Wall and 
Marker. In summary, the issues raised included the following: 
 

• Greater clarity of vantage points within photo captions; and  

• A typographical error. 
 
Following review of the Designation Report and the SHPO feedback, the HLC staff revised and 
updated the Designation Report to address the issues raised. 
 
 


